
 

 

 

 

Maths 
 

This term children will extend their 
knowledge of number by using more       

efficient calculation methods. They will 
improve their speed of mental calculations 

and times tables. They will also further 
their understanding of addition,          

subtraction and statistics. 

English 
 

This term, children will be reading Street 
Child by Berlie Doherty and Storm  

Breaker by Anthony Horowitz. The  

majority of their work will be based upon 
these books. For example, writing a      

report about a Victorian workhouse and 
creating an information text on how to be 

a spy.   

Science 
 

In science, children will be learning about  

forces. They will be introduced to the 
different types of forces, such as air  

resistance, gravity and friction. They will 
also be given the opportunity to plan and 

carry out a range of force related        
investigations.  

History & Geography 
 

In history, we will be learning about WW1, 
focusing mainly on understanding why  

Hartlepool was significant in WW1 and what 
life was like for people during the war. This 

will include a trip to the Heugh Battery.  

Our geography topic will involve a study of 
the Grand Canyon including its key features 

and how it was formed.   

P.E. 
 

Children will be learning how to play tag 
rugby during the first half term. They will 
be encouraged to develop their team skills 

as well as their throwing and  catching 
ability. After half term, children will be 

learning dance, which will include        
flexibility, co-ordination, balance and 

strength.  

Music 
 

This term children will develop their    
ability to perform rhythmic patterns with 

a strong sense of pulse. They will learn 
basic patterns used in many drumming 
traditions.  They will also invent and  

improvise simple rhythmic 
patterns. Children will develop the ability 

to sing and play music in two (or more) 
parts and experiment with melodic        

ostinato to provide accompaniments. 

Art & Design Technology 

 

Art will link to our history topic of WW1. 
Children will produce art work in the style 

of Paul Nash, using sketching, painting,   
pastels and charcoal.  

In design technology, children will be making 
WW1 bread, using ingredients such as rice 

and potatoes to replace the flour. 

Computing & P.S.H.E 
 

In computing this term, the children will 
begin by recapping the importance of 
staying safe on the internet. They will  

also investigate how to create their own 
games using Kodu.  

In P.S.H.E. we will reinforce on-line     
safety, as well as dealing with the themes 

associated with British Values and        
Anti-Bullying. 


